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We give thanks to our gracious God for the blessing that Northwestern Publishing House 
(NPH) has been, and continues to be, within our Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod. We 
commend NPH for its resilience as it navigates the changing consumer landscape in this digital 
age and for its unchanging commitment to its mission. We join NPH in encouraging pastors to 
continue emphasizing discernment among God’s people in their use of Christian content and to 
consider taking advantage of the carefully-reviewed resources offered by NPH. 
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